
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science  

01st March 2023 

Notice                    

(For Third Year BAMMC) 

Learners are hereby informed that the Department of BAMMC has 

organised a Career Counselling session titled “Emerging Career in 

Media and Entertainment after Graduation”, on Monday, 06th 

March, 2023 at 09:00 am. The session will be conducted by 

Welingkar Institute of management.  

The session will give insights on the scope of the Multimedia and Mass 

Communication program. The session will take place in the Block 

No. 711. Students are directed to attend the session and avail the 

benefit.  

  

(I/ C Principal) 

 


